
Job Opportunities 
Summary 

The university’s human resources policies on accessing job opportunities at Columbus 
State University. 

 
Purpose 

To provide guidance on accessing job opportunities at Columbus State University. 
 
Policy 
The Human Resources Department maintains a current posting of classified job vacancies. 
Employees interested in promotion or transfer opportunities are encouraged to consult the 
employment opportunities website. 

Employees are encouraged to seek advancement within CSU by utilizing internal job 
postings. Interested employees must apply for posted positions. Human Resources will 
provide information regarding the application process as needed. 

 
Related USG Policy 

 
USG Human Resources Administrative Practice Manual 

 
Last Update 

7/26/18 
 
Responsible Authority 

CSU Human Resources 
     


